
From: Robin Kanady <Robin.Kanady@FOXTV.COM>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/3/2017 11:24:32 AM
Subject: Real ID compliance

Hi Chaney.
 
I’m working on a story about South Carolina and Real ID compliance.
 
Do you all have a statement about the governor’s office working to get South Carolina up to compliance?
 
Also, can you let me know if the requirement related to people not being able to use SC ID to get into federal 
buildings (nuclear power facilities, and military bases) has already kicked in?
 
Thanks so much,
Robin
 
Robin Kanady
Reporter, Fox 46 WJZY-TV
Cell: 704.589.8232,  email: Robin.Kanady@foxtv.com
Charlotte’s home for FOX!
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